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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O.Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Brian K. Cherry
Vice President 
Regulatory Relations

415.973.4977 
Fax: 415.973.7226

VIA ELECTRONIC 
and

FIRST-CLASS MAIL

June 3, 2011

Christopher W. Poschl
Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst V
California Public Utilities Commission
Consumer Protection and Safety Division
Utility Enforcement Branch
320 West 4th St., Suite 500
Los Angeles, CA 90013

Re: CPSD Data Request DR-ELE-00035-3. Re: William Devereaux

Dear Mr. Poschl:

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s response to Question No. 3 of the above- 
referenced Data Request. PG&E previously submitted to you its responses to Questions No. 1, 
2, 4, and 5. You granted PG&E an extension of time to respond to Question No. 3 and this 
production timely completes PG&E’s response to this Data Request.

A hard copy and a CD of the response including the attachment are being mailed to you and 
should arrive on June 6, 2011. Due to the size of the attachment, the attachment was not 
included in the email transmittal.

PG&E is submitting this response, including all accompanying documents, to CPSD as 
confidential pursuant to California Public Utilities Code Section 583 due to the inclusion of 
confidential customer data and confidential vendor pricing information.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. I can be reached at (415) 973­
4977.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
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Linda J. Woods (CD Only)
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94102

cc:

Chonda Nwamu
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale St., B30A
San Francisco, CA 94105

Attachments
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